
COUNCIL MEETINGS
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Wednesday 16 November, 
2.00pm
Wednesday 23 November, 
2.00pm – Mayoral Election
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting 
in person, you can access a live 
stream through Council’s website:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
live

Apprentice–Horticulture (Applications 
close Midnight 15 November)
Apprentices–Civil Construction 
and Civil Construction (Concreter) 
(Applications close Midnight 20 
November)
For more details on the above 
positions, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
employment
CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

Council conduct its Meetings 
according to COVID Safe Plan 
requirements.
Please contact the Governance Team 
for questions about Council Meetings
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
The below employment opportunities 
are currently available at South 
Gippsland Shire Council
Environmental Health Officer  
(Applications close Midnight  
9 November)
Open Space & Environment Team 
Member–Trees and Vegetation 
(Applications close Midnight 13 
November)
 

Christmas Donations Appeal Green Waste Amnesty

Our annual Green Waste Amnesty is now open and runs  
until 31 December 2022.

This is a great opportunity to dispose of your green waste  
at any of Council’s transfer stations.

It is held every year to encourage you to prepare your 
property for the fire season by removing potential fire 
hazards.

For more information on the amnesty, please visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/greenwasteamnesty

SOUTH GIPPSLAND SHIRE COUNCIL

South Gippsland Shire Council and 
Leongatha Salvation Army are joining 
forces to help those in need this 
Christmas, and we are looking for food 
and toy donations.
Last Christmas, the Salvation Army 
provided around over 64,000 hampers 
as well as 26,000 gifts to individuals and 
families in need. 
As the cost of living increases, your 
support is really important to people 
across South Gippsland.
By collecting and donating food or gifts, 
you can help us make sure we leave no 
one in need this festive season.

If you donate, please don’t wrap 
your gifts. This allows parents to 
choose gifts for their child’s unique 
personalities and interests. However, 
feel free to include wrapping paper 
or a gift bag for parents.
Please drop off your gifts and 
food to Council’s reception at 
9 Smith Street Leongatha before 
7 December. We have a lovely 
Christmas tree set up thanks to our 
amazing Customer Service team.
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